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10.5.2024 

Dear ladies and gentlemen, dear friends of Fusion, 

 

Word has certainly already got around among the supporters and friends of FUSION that the next German 

FUSION event is being planned, and we would now like to invite you to the: 
 

5th Forum FUSION Germany 

on 3 July 2024 from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm 
 

The venue is the URANIA in Berlin (An der Urania 17, Nähe Kurfürstendamm - https://www.urania.de/anfahrt/) 

The final programme is in the making. We have planned the following programme items, among others: 

1. What is the current FUSION landscape (using the example of various initiatives) in Germany? 

2. What funding measures is the BMBF planning, particularly in the context of PPPs, and how can the various 

stakeholders benefit from them?  

3. Where do we stand today with regulation in Germany and Europe? 

4. How are German start-ups positioning themselves and where is the potential for collaboration with 

industry? 

 

We kindly ask you to register HERE for the 5th Forum FUSION Germany and look forward to your participation. 

 

Forum FUSION Germany No. 5 is also particularly exciting this time, as the European Commission has decided to 

organise an EU Fusion Business Forum on 3 and 4 July (lunch to lunch), also at the Urania, following the 5th 

Forum FUSION Germany, which will be attended by a large number of companies and start-ups from across the 

EU - from high-tech companies to Fusion supply chain companies to Fusion start-ups - as well as representatives 

of the Fusion community, giving us the opportunity to broaden our perspective beyond Germany.  

You can find more information about the EU Fusion Business Forum and registration HERE.  

We hope to see many of you again on these eventful days in July. 

 

Yours sincerely.  

Ulli Kraft, ILO Germany 

mailto:heinz-ullrich.kraft@web.de
mailto:christine.jobert@cafap.fr
mailto:Sekretariat@fusion.kit.edu
https://www.urania.de/anfahrt/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd2GmAbO_XwXfqjRoQGL2ImoCBP4LquLoXG02cfc7PXgj1tYA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://ec.europa.eu/newsroom/ener/items/829979/en

